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Dear Valuable Members,
Hope all of you along with your family and friends are safe and sound!

The whole nation is in mourning after the disastrous Earthquake that hit us. In this
tragic moment, if there is anything we can be of help to our members, please do let us
know.

We are concerned about the welfare of all our members.

Let’s Pray for Nepal.

With all good wishes,
NATTA

NATTA has set up a Relief Fund to support the victims of recent Earthquake
disaster. Request you to kindly contribute generously by sending cash/
cheque to NATTA Secretariat or deposit the same in Sunrise Bank under
the account 'Nepal Assoc.Tour & T.A .' (Relief F)N0.00210250772011

SWIFT Code: SRBLNPKA

Lets unite in this humanitarian cause.

NOTICE FOR IATA Accredited T ——

Agents

In view of the current adverse
conditions in Nepal, the agents’
remittance date of the period 01-15
April 2015 has been deferred to
Thursday, 7th May 2015.

For any assistance and /or
clarification, please do not hesitate to
contact via Customer Service Portal at
www.iata.org/cs

Stay Strong Nepal

We will bounce back




